
 

 

TWINNING UPDATE (February 2023) 
 
West Street School 
 
Year 6 pupils (10 – 11 year-olds) at West Street School in Colne are keen to 
correspond with a school in Creil.  We are currently liaising with Nicolle on this. 
 
Digital conversation 
 
Building Bridges Pendle felt the theme of international relations would work.  They 
have great links with Marsden Heights School and the Positive Voices Group there.  
Building Bridges were to discuss this internally and report back very shortly – this has 
not yet been forthcoming. 
 
Visit to Marl 
 
Hedi was contacted for itinerary details for May 2023.  She is due to phone The 
Chairman re. this. 
 
Twin town youth football exchange 
 
Colne 21s Football had received the photos of their football exchange in Marl and had 
added them to their Twitter page.  They have been asked to let us know if there are 
any big steps forward re. them possibly planning a twin town youth football exchange 
in Pendle. 
 
Postponement of Twinning Trip to 2024 
 
Nicolle in Creil and Hedi in Marl have both been informed of the postponement of the 
twinning trip to London to 2024. 
 
Venue of meeting 
 
The next Twinning meeting at 5.30pm on Wednesday 15th February 2023 will take 
place in the Wilson Room at Nelson Town Hall.     
 
 
 
 


